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Subject: Notice Of Obsolescence - Series 70 Series Fuses 
 
Document# LFPCN_PG0061 
          
Date: 10/29/2015  
 
This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers of the obsolescence of our 
Series 70 Alarm Indicating Fuses. Obsolescence is due to the vendor no longer producing the 
fuses. There are no replacement fuses available, so this series will no longer be marketed.  Any 
orders that can be supported with our limited inventory shall be fulfilled; however, our 
inventory cannot be replenished.  This change is effective immediately. 
 

Affected Part Numbers 
70A00000Z 70G00000Z 70P00000Z 

70B00000Z 70H00000Z 70R00000Z 

70C00000Z 70J00000Z 70S00000Z 

70D00000Z 70K00000Z 70X00000Z 

70E00000Z 70M00000Z   

70F00000Z 70N00000Z   

 
Please update your systems accordingly and thank you for your business. We apologize for 
any inconveniences. 
 
Thank you for your continued business. 

 

 
Jim McGuire 
Assistant Product Manager, North America 
Electrical Business Unit, POWR-GARD Products 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
Tel: +1 773-628-1000 
Fax: +1 773-830-1797 
Direct: +1 773-628-0708 
Mobile: +1 773-206-7775 
Tech: +1 800-TEC-FUSE 

www.littelfuse.com/electrical 
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